
Things we are putting in place 
to minimise risk 

Things to think about What if I chose to keep my 
child at home? 

Children will stay in bubbles 
which will NOT interact with 
other bubbles. 
 

           
 

School hours will be slightly 
changed and staggered to ensure 
everyone can enter and leave the 
school safely. There will be no 
after school clubs. S4YC will only 
open to parents who have been 
accessing it since lockdown.  
 
 

You must inform school if you do 
not plan to come to school. 
Please phone 0151 342 3772. All 
places are offered on a full-time 
basis.  

Children will be dropped off and 
collected from different points 
across the school.  
 
 

Children travelling to school using 
gloves and face masks will be 
asked to take them off before 
entering the school building. We 
are following DfE guidance. 

We will continue 
to provide home 
learning to your 
children.  
 

There will be a daily cleaning 
regime of the school and contact 
points will be cleaned throughout 
the day.  
 
 
 

A single parent/carer will drop off 
and will not be able to enter the 
building. No exceptions will be 
made.  
 

Parents will not be fined for non- 
attendance at school. 
 

Children will be regularly 
reminded on how to wash their 
hands effectively and there will 
be frequent handwashing. Each 
bubble will have a set of toilets 
allocated to them.  
 
  
 

Social distancing will be in place 
where possible, however this 
cannot be guaranteed within our 
school environment. In EYFS we 
will not be able to insist on social 
distancing.  
 

Any signs of symptoms must be 
reported immediately. If a child in 
the bubble has symptoms, 
everybody will be asked to self-
isolate for 14 days. Children will 
not be able to return until they 
have been tested and have a 
negative test result.  
 

Children will eat lunch with their 
bubble and have time outside. 
They will not be able to eat in the 
dinner hall as this would mean 
bubbles would mix.  
 
 

Children will need to bring their 
own water bottle to school. This 
must be cleaned thoroughly every 
day.  
 
 
 
 

Please contact school if you have 
any concerns you feel school can 
support you with. Check our 
website too. 
 

In KS1 and KS2 children will have 
their own resources. In EYFS, 
continuous provision has been 
reduced.  
 

School uniform does not need to 
be worn but clothing worn must 
be washed daily.  
 
 

 

 Your child will need to bring a 
packed lunch to school or a 
packed lunch can be ordered via 
the kitchen. Unfortunately, hot 
dinners will not be available.  
 

 


